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óAnd let us not grow weary of 
doing good, for in due season 
we will reap, if we do not give 
up.ô Galatians 6:9 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I must start by saying that this picture made my day.  The pupil 

also with AS for his initials was learning his spellings dressed as 

me!  Love it!  

 

The start of the summer term is well and truly underway.  This is a 

very busy term, not that others are not, with lots of national 

assessments taking place, trips being organised and sports events 

being attended.  The final summer term will be no different.  As 

always, please keep an eye on Twitter, TEAMS and Parentmail for 

updates and possible changes to dates/times etc etc.  Where you 

can, please do attend activities especially after not being able to 

for such a long while.     

  I am thrilled to be able to welcome you to school soon for one of 

our famous Love 2 Lunches!  I have missed these and I am grateful 

to Mrs Southcombe and Kingswood caterers for their help 

arranging the lunches.  Talking of Mrs Southcombe ï You will know 

that I completed an application for the Pearsonôs Unsung Hero 

award.  Mrs Southcombe was shortlisted and could potentially win 

the silver/gold award in this prestigious event.  Today, we were 

able to meet the judges, all past winners, via Zoom.  Thank you to 

the parents, children and staff who were able to speak to the 

judges and celebrate the work that Mrs Southcombe does at our 

school.  We now wait and see whether she has won the award.  I 

will be sure to update you further soon! 

  Last week, the children and parents enjoyed one of our termly 

drumming concerts.  I was so proud seeing and listening to the 

progress that all of the children had made since starting their 

lessons.  This week will be the turn of the guitarists and I am sure 

they will also WOW us with their musical talent.  I always say to 

the children that they can now do something that many adults, 

including me, are unable to do.  If you would like your son/daughter 

to begin lessons in September please feel free to drop me an email 

haed@cottingham.pdet.org.uk and I will pass on to Joe or Jamie.  

Due to our year 6 leavers, we will have some spaces available.    

Have a lovely week,  

Mr Scott  

 

SAFEGUARDING           

 

Emergency Contact & Medical Information 

It is imperative that we have the correct and most 

up to date contact and medical information for 

your child. Please ensure you contact the school 

office if any information has changed by email: 

office@cottingham.pdet.org.uk 

 

GDPR  

Privacy Notices  

The latest Privacy Notices can be found on the 

school website www.cottinghaprimary.co.uk  

 

Photos 

Please let the school office know if you DO NOT 

want photographs of your child taken and used in 

the newsletter, twitter or any other social media 

 

 

 

 Year 4 Residential ς Beaumanor Hall 

 

Children will be visiting for 2 nights from 

Wednesday 18th May ς Friday 20th May. On 

Tuesday 3rd May there will be an information 

meeting for parents to attend at 3.30pm, in 

Beech Class. Mrs Lloyd will share a 

Powerpoint Presentation with you and 

answer any questions you may have.  

 

 

 

mailto:haed@cottingham.pdet.org.uk
http://www.cottinghaprimary.co.uk/
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Magnificent Minds  

vǳŜŜƴΩǎ WǳōƛƭŜŜ /ŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƻƴǎ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help Needed!!!! 

 
Thank you so much for all your offers of 

help ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǾŜǘŜǊŀƴΩǎ ǘŜŀ. 

I will be in contact nearer the day to 

confirm times an tasks etc. 

ΨI9 L{Ω 

 

¢Ƙƛǎ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ΨIŜ LǎΩ ǇƻŜƳ ǿŀǎ 

written about Mr StaffordΧΦ 
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Academic Year 2021 to 2022 

 

Academic Year 2022 to 2023 

The term dates for the 2022 to 2033 academic year have now been confirmed. 

Term Open to pupils on the morning of Closed at the end of the afternoon 

on 

Term 1 Thursday 1 September 2022 Friday 21 October 2022 

Term 2 Monday 31 October 2022 Friday 16 December 2022 

Term 3 Tuesday 3 January 2023 Friday 10 February 2023 

Term 4 Monday 20 February 2023 Friday 31 March 2023 

Term 5 Monday 17 April 2023 Friday 26 May 2023 

Term 6 Monday 5 June 2023 Friday 21 July 2023 

INSET Days 2022 to 2023 

¶ Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September 2022 

¶ Monday 31st October 2022 

¶ Tuesday 3rd January 2023  

¶ Friday 31st March 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Open to pupils on the morning of Closed at the end of the afternoon 
on 

Term 6 Monday 6 June 2022 Thursday 21st  July 2022 

AWARD WINNERS 
aǊ {ŎƻǘǘΩǎ ŀǿŀǊŘ ǿƛƴƴŜǊǎ ƭŀǎǘ ǘŜǊƳ ŜŀŎƘ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ŀƴ ƛŎŜ ŎƻƭŘ 

lollipop.  The recipients of the award during the summer term 

will also get to enjoy their cool treat.   
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